
 
 
December 14, 2018   
 
 
National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered  
Indigenous Women and Girls      VIA EMAIL 
PO Box 500, Station A 
Vancouver, B.C 
 
Attention: Registrar, Mr. Bryan Zandberg 
        
Dear Sir: 

 
Re: Rule 33 Submission and Final Written Submission 

  
 

Pursuant to Rule 33 and the Practice Direction on Public Submission of Information 
to the Record Outside of Witnesses, I am submitting one additional document on 
behalf of the Saskatchewan Association of Chiefs of Police. 
 
During the testimony of Chief Clive Weighill he testified about the Employment 
Equity commitments in Regina and Saskatoon.  The 2016 Equity Report was entered 
on behalf of the Regina Police Service, as part of Exhibit 75.  Since Chief Weighill’s 
testimony, the Regina Police Service has published their 2017 Equity Report.  It has 
been attached as Appendix 2 to the closing Submissions of the Saskatchewan 
Association of Chiefs of Police, however I would also like for it to be entered 
formally, pursuant to Rule 33.   
 
As such, we submit the following:  

a) Regina Police Service Employment Equity Report - 2017  
 

I formally request that this document be submitted into evidence, and form part of 
the record of the National Inquiry.  I thank you in advance for your consideration.  
 
Yours truly, 

 
Katrina M. Swan 
Legal Counsel 
/KMS 
 
 
 
 
 

 


